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Monday 07 January 2019 
 
To Parents/Carers of Hawk Pupils 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Trip to Fitzwilliam Museum, Cambridge  – Tuesday 29th January 2019  
 
We are planning a trip to Cambridge Museum on Tuesday 29th January 2019 as part of this term’s 
Egyptian topic. The trip will help to enhance the pupils’ knowledge and understanding of the 
Egyptians and their beliefs, technology and everyday life and we will be able to see and study the 
fabulous collection of Egyptian artefacts in the museum. Whilst there we will have a museum led 
tour by their staff as well as free time to explore ourselves as a group. 
 
We will travel in our school minibus and plan to leave school at 9am and return to school for 
2.55pm and, therefore, transport arrangements to and from school will not change. There is no 
charge for this trip.  
 
Pupils should bring a packed lunch and enough drinks and snacks to last the day. For those pupils 
that receive free school meals, please indicate on the attached slip if you would like the school 
kitchen to prepare a packed lunch for this trip.  
 
Pupils should wear their school uniform, comfortable and suitable footwear and a coat. Pupils may 
bring something to read or do during the journey that is not digital technology; however anything 
that is brought will be the pupils’ own responsibility and they will need to carry it around for the 
duration of the day. Pupils may also bring up to £5 of spending money, to spend during the day, 
which will also remain their responsibility.  
 
As you have already completed a general consent form for your child’s participation in educational 
visits and off-site activities we do not need you to provide further permission, but wanted to make 
you aware of the trip out. You can, if you wish, inform the school that you do not want your child to 
take part in this particular visit or activity by emailing admin@copaspecialschool.org  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs T Ydlibi  
Executive Principal  
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Trip to Fitzwilliam Museum, Cambridge  – Tuesday 29th January 2019  
 
Please return this slip to Mrs Edwards on Reception by Friday 11th January 2019. 
 
 

 

 

For Pupils in receipt of Free School Meals Only 

 

 I/we would like the school to provide a free packed lunch for this trip.  

 

 I/we will provide our own packed lunch for this trip.  

 

 

Pupil Name……………………………………………………………………………………………….   

 

Signed Parent/Carer ……………………………………….………..   Date ………………………… 

 


